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The agricultural industry relies on diesel availability in order to produce quality crops 

throughout the world. There is no known, feasible, alternative to replace diesel 

consumption for the agricultural industry. It is very upsetting that you are attempting 

to pass such a bill when the ramifications would be disastrous. If representatives truly 

knew what the cause and effect would be on agriculture by prohibiting diesel 

consumption without a logical replacement for farmers, it wouldn’t even be 

considered. I am extremely upset and sad about the lack of knowledge about 

agriculture in general. 


